

P.O. Box 31, MINLATON S.A. 5575

14th March, 2016

David Harding,
Director Corporate & Community Service
Yorke Peninsula Council

Dear Sir,

Thank you for the opportunity to give feedback on your Long Term Financial Plan.

It seems to our group that rates, water, sewerage etc. will continue to increase. Monies for infrastructure, grants etc. will lessen. The latter of course of the most interest to our group, as it is likely that we will have a number of projects for which we could need some financial support.

A closely knit community, we are more than happy to assist with consultation, maintenance and the use of members and their skills and equipment. We try to be self sufficient with our fundraising but could need some assistance in the future.

The project currently in hand is the development of a "Memorial Wall and surrounding Area", including upgrade of toilets and change rooms, which have been discussed on site with a council representative.

Other maintenance issues which may occur during the next 10 years and may need council assistance and/or grant money include such things as -

- * The southern beach access steps
- * The highly patronised beach shelter
- * The pine fence

We as a group appreciate the Council's assistance whenever we have asked for it in the past. Thank you once again for this opportunity.

Yours faithfully,

Carlene book

Carlene Cook

Secretary

For The Bluff Beach Community Group